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2022 THEO Rollout to Babies First! and CaCoon 

The rollout of the THEO database to Babies First! and CaCoon agencies is complete. Thank you to all of the staff for completing the training and for your patience 
throughout the process. We are grateful for your dedication to this work and your commitment to providing data that will help us better understand these 
programs and improve systems of care for our clients. Your hard work and perseverance are greatly appreciated. 

The THEO project team is currently collecting training evaluation surveys from participating agencies and will send out post-implementation surveys to all 
participants in February 2023 (90 days post-rollout) in order to collect feedback on the overall experience of the rollout as well as to check-in on questions and 
support needs that may have come up. Your feedback is important to us, thank you for taking the time to complete the survey. 

THEO User Resources and Support 
THEO user resources are posted on the THEO User Resources: Babies First! and CaCoon Agencies page. 

Resources included on webpage: 

• Data collection schedule tools 
• User Manual 
• Quick reference guides and flowcharts 
• Videos 
• Current Babies First and CaCoon THEO survey forms 
• System update release notes 

Do you have questions or need help with THEO?  

• Contact THEO Application Support through email: theo.support@odhsoha.oregon.gov 
• THEO webpage: www.healthoregon.org/theo 
• Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) on the THEO webpage. Take a look—you may find the answer you are looking for!  

 

Please direct questions and comments about this announcement to: 
Tracy Candela, THEO Project Manager 
Email: tracy.candela@dhsoha.state.or.us 
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